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As a sportsman and firearm owner who has lived in Oregon for 73 years I am 

apposed to this proposed legislation.   I've never had a problem with the law.   I 

believe it is unconstitutional. 

 

Here we go again.     If I own a home next to one of these buildings this law would 

make it illegal to carry a concealed weapon in my own home.   The constitution gives 

me the right to have a firearm for self defense  ........... and to make it illegal to have 

such a defense firearm in my own home is by definition unconstitutional. 

 

This law will only affect law abiding firearm owners.   Criminals will pay no attention 

...... carry them where they want. 

 

This will not contribute one iota to making people safer ........ because the # of 

concealed carry permit holders that perpetrate a crime with a firearm is infinitesimally 

small.   

 

Seek solutions to mental illness, real criminals, writers of unconstitutional laws. 

 

Respectfully 

 


